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10th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In 2019, the Government introduced a Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) for 
children to complete at the end of Year 4. It will take place for our current Year 4 
pupils in June 2025.  
 
During the assessment, children will use a laptop or iPad to answer multiplication 
questions, with just 6 seconds to type in the answer. The questions will be based on 
all of the times tables up to 12x12, assessing pupil’s fluency in recalling these facts 
mentally.  
 
While Summer 2025 may feel some time away, to support children achieve to the 
very best of their ability it is essential we all start working towards this assessment 
now.  

We’d like to invite you and your Year 4 child to a meeting on  
Thursday 14th November at 2.30pm in your child’s classroom. 

 

Here, we will share the steps we are taking in school and how you can continue this 
learning at home. We feel it is important that the children understand too. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you all on Thursday 14th November @ 2:30pm. 
Please enter via the office where you will be taken to your child’s classroom. If you 
are unable to attend, then after the meeting we will send the PowerPoint out via 
Class dojo and give your child any resources we hand out.  
 
Can you please click on the link below to let us know if you are able to attend. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/vZVPzcTb7n 
 
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your class teacher if you 
have any questions.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Raymond, Mrs Tuttle and Mr Scarborough 
Year 4 Team 
Miss Pears and Miss Hand 
Maths Leads 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/vZVPzcTb7n

